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I Taegan O’Rourke support passing the bill to allow lane splitting in oregon.  

    As our weather gets hotter and traffic gets worse as our population grows riding a 

motorcycle has a common problem of overheating when you are stuck in a wall of 

traffic. Overheating is easy for both the bike and the rider since both require wind to 

cool yourself with your large jacket, pants and a helmet and the motor of the bike. 

     In summary lane splitting is essential in riding a motorcycle while it is hot out that 

most bikers will all agree on. So please understand why we need to support this bill. 

 

 Thank you for your time, 

 Taegan O’Rourke. 


